Form 1

Date:

Request for Postponement of Tuition Fee Payment

Dear President of Kumamoto University,

Due to the following reasons, I would like to apply for permission to postpone the tuition fee

payment for the term of the academic year (postponement period expires on ),
along with the attached application form.
School/Graduate School Student ID Number Academic Year
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* Describe your home (family) financial situation, money sent home, part-time job,

influence of the COVID-19 outbreaks, and any other necessary information.
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# The postponement period for the tuition fee payment for the second semester of the academic

year 2020 will be September 30, 2021, in principle.



